

Dear WCCUSD Parent/Guardian,

Earlier this school year, our district started a partnership with BrightBytes, an educational software company, so that we could learn more about our school's technology use for student learning. Our goal is to gather baseline and continuous data on technology access and skills, and on our district's technology environment, in order to understand the connection between technology use and student achievement.

To gain these insights, we must provide BrightBytes with a complete picture of technology use at school and at home within our district. During the fall, we asked students, teachers, and parents to participate in a project to help us gather this data. We are now going to start our second round of gathering data.

Your participation and support is important to us and will make the difference between having a complete versus a limited understanding of our district's technology use. We have already completed the first step during the fall when we gathered data from you, the members of our parent community. Below is a link to the parent survey, as well as a QR code which can be scanned with a mobile device running a QR code reader. This will allow you to access the survey on your smartphone or other mobile device (such as a tablet). Please note that the survey is short and should only take about 5 to 8 minutes of your time.

Hercules High Parent Survey URL:

www.BByt.es/6P24P



Thank you in advance for taking the time to complete this valuable survey.

Sincerely,

Hercules High Parent Survey URL:

www.BByt.es/6P24P

